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Thursday 7th March 2024 

 

Dear Year 1 Parents/Carers, 

  

 

As you are aware the children in Year 1 will be presenting their learning to parents and 

carers during class assemblies. These assemblies will take place in the Infant Hall at 9.15am.  

 

There has been a change of dates for the Year 1 group due to Year 3 and 4 Production 

taking place on the same days and at the same times. We did not want parents/carers 

who have children in these year groups to miss out on watching their children’s 

performances. We apologies for the inconvenience. 

 

The new dates for the Year 1 class assemblies are: 

 

1G:  Tuesday 26th March 2024 

 

1L: Wednesday 27th March 2024 

 

         

Thank you for understanding. We look forward to seeing you there.  

 

 

 

 

Yours sincerely  

 

Miss Auton  

Assistant Head KS1 and EYFS 

 

 


